
US31 PEL Study 

We have been encouraged to make comments and get involved 

in the PEL study. This study is being conducted to re-evaluate 

the type and number of overpasses and/or interchanges on US 

31 through our county.  County Citizens are encouraged to 

advocate for not only a Division Road Interchange, but also 

other visions for the corridor through Tipton.  

 

INDOT now has a website (https://propelus31.com/) to receive 

updates and make comments on the two project areas. USI31 

North, and US31 South (which includes Tipton County). 

https://propelus31.com/

